Ridef 2018
This is the present situation about the planning of the ridef 2018:
The Swedish ridef organisation is lead by the board of the Swedish Freinet movement. 
Inger Nordheden
Ulf påhlsson
Mia Vävare
Mats Eriksson
Eva Ulin
Andrea inkinen
David Almlöf
The next level of organisation includes about 30 members of the movement, a majority from the Swedish west coast who will work a lot with the RIDEF during the summer 2018. 
The organisation is also divided in three geographic parts. 
The Gothenburg -group lead by David and Ulf is responsible for contacts with CA and Ljungskile Folkhögskola- the school and accommodation in Ljungskile . 
The Stockholm-group lead by Inger Nordheden , Mia Vävare and Andrea Inkinen is responsible for the content of the ridef. The workshop-program and inviting guests . 
The LJUSDAL-group in northern Sweden works with external economic . Sponsors etc. And the technique equipments that will be used on the ridef .
In this summer 2017 a website will be opened for information about RIDEF 2018. From January 2018 you will be able to register on this page that is presented in English, French and Spanish . This site will be used by future ridef-organisers, for example the staff in Quebec 2020.
A parallel page is the ridef FB-site that was opened last summer where you can ask and tip the organisers . 
The board will have a Skype meeting with CA this year to check everything . 
At the moment we stress on having everything fixed with rooms and kitchen in Ljungskile . Things had changed since we visited the school the very first time in 2013. A lot of refugees needed somewhere to stay. A new company got a contract from Ljungskile folkhögskola, so we have had several meetings with new contacts during these years. In January we finally found a solution  that will work. 
Most of the visitors can stay at the main school where the workshops will be.
But we have alternatives for accommodation in the village not far from the school . And contacts with the community of Uddevalla who will help us use other schools in the surroundings and will send the chairman of the local parliament to the opening ceremony of the ridef.
Overall we feel that everything is under control. A lot of work in front of us. But an inspiring challenge. 
If you have questions please write in the fb -group RIDEF Ljungskile 2018. 
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